Eustis School Department Stratton School

65 School St., Stratton, ME 04982 Phone: (207) 246-2283 Fax: (207) 246-6598

March 13, 2023

Dear Families:

The weather is still rearing its head as we head into the middle of March. No surprise there. I have asked the teachers to prepare for remote learning days moving forward if it becomes necessary to call a snow day.

Each teacher will relay specifics as they apply to your child. Please be on the lookout for communication from your specific child's teacher.

It is expected that work be completed and returned by the following school day. Completed work will be an indication of attendance. Teachers will be keeping track of students participating in the remote learning day.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or reach out to your child's teacher.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours in Education,

Tabitha I.. Emery

Principal

Come Grow With Us